
2020 MUSIC MINISTRY ANNUAL REPORT 

This past year was challenging for the music ministries at St. Matthew’s. We began the 

year as we normally do with a great Epiphany Season and a beautiful beginning to Lent 

when the pandemic hit us, and we had to suspend in person activities. We were forced 

to learn new, time consuming skills (recording and mixing audio, editing video, 

creating virtual choir anthems) to continue making music virtually. 

Some highlights of 2020 include:  

• Stations of the Cross with Organ Meditations 

• Virtual Choir Anthems and Hymns 

• Virtual Lessons and Carols 

• Virtual Christmas Carol Sing 

• Hymns at Home series 

• Parish Listening Library List 

 

Goals for 2020 include: 

• Continue Hymns at Home series with survey of favorite Hymns 

• Lenten Music Meditations 

• Repair Organ grill cloth 

• Create additional Virtual Choir Anthems for Easter and Pentecost 

 

Thank you to the people for your support during 2020. I look forward to serving 

you in 2021. 

 

Peace, 

 

Kyle Osborne, Director of Music 

St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 


